DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Board of Hearing Aid Specialists

NOTICE OF PETITION FOR WAIVER OR VARIANCE

The Board of Hearing Aid Specialist hereby gives notice that it has received a petition, and it was filed by the Deputy Clerk on January 20, 2006, from Petitioner, Anita I. Castleman, seeking a variance of Rule 64B6-8.003, Florida Administrative Code. Petitioner is requesting an allowance to remain in and continue her training program until she sits for her next examination.  Comments on this petition should be filed with Board of Hearing Aid Specialist/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08 , Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, within 14 days of publication of this Notice.

For a copy of the Petition, contact: Sue Foster, Executive Director, Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, at above address or telephone (850) 245-4460.

